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       These magnificent words from the first reading 
of today’s Mass sum up that for which we need to be 
continually grateful: that God has saved us. And, of 
course, we know that He has done this by sending his 
only begotten Son to live, die and resurrect for us.  
With these words from Isaiah, or whoever wrote 
them, we can look to as our continual living promise 
of salvation by Jesus Christ.  
        In the Responsorial Psalm which immediately 
follows, we sing: “I shall live in the house of the Lord 
all the days of my life”, the fulfillment of that promise 
of the Isaiah reading. 
       Our Holy Father, Pope Francis introduced himself 
to the world after his election as Pope with these 
words: “I am a sinner,” and honestly uniting himself 
to all of us who share this title. Yes, we all are sinners, 
but sinners who have been saved and forgiven, 
redeemed from our sins and not condemned for 
eternity—a wonderful reason to rejoice and be glad.  
       Each week we gather as CHURCH and we hear 
four readings, one sung—the Responsorial Psalm and 
three others, including the Gospel proclamation. We 
need to be attentive to these revelations of God’s plan 
for us as to how we live our lives here on earth; such 
richness and beauty in these words from Sacred 
Scripture.  
       We should be able to take at least one lesson each 
Sunday, ponder it and allow this Word to change us 
some way, to be able to reflect Christ and bring Him 
ever more clearly and visibly present through our 
discipleship and lives.  
       May we all rejoice and be glad that the Lord has 
saved us! 

“LET US REJOICE 

AND BE GLAD THAT 

THE LORD HAS 

SAVED US.” 

Isaiah 5, 10 

Rev. Msgr. John A. Ecker 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MAILING ADDRESS 
St. Paul Cathedral Parish 
15 S. 12th Ave. Yakima, WA 98902 
 

Phone: 509-575-3713 
Fax: 509-453-7497 
Email: parish@stpaulyakima.org 
 

Parish Office Hours 
Monday-Friday 9:00AM-4:30PM 
(Closed 12:00 Noon-1:00PM) 
 

Weekend Mass Schedule 
Saturday: 5:30PM & 7PM (Spanish) 
Sunday: 7, 9, 11AM, 1PM (Spanish) & 
   7:00PM Life Teen 
 

Daily Mass Schedule 
Monday, Wednesday Friday: 7AM 
Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday: 8AM 
Spanish Mass Tuesday: 7:00PM  
 

Reconciliation 
Saturday: 4:00PM or by Appointment 
 

Baptisms 
Please call Parish Office  
 

Weddings 
Four months preparation required 
 

Adoration  
Fridays 7:30AM-6:00PM Benediction 
 

Monday Evening Prayer 
Weekly 5:30PM-Chapel 
 

Complete Staff listing inside. 
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LITURGY FOR THE TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 
SCRIPTURE READINGS                                                    1190 
 
Processional Hymn       The King of Love My Shepherd Is        No. 712 
 
Gloria                    No. 320
                 
     Responsorial Psalm 23        

    
I Shall live in the house of the Lord all the days of my life. 

 
Gospel Acclamation  Ephesians 1:17-18 

                                                                   
May the Father of our Lord Jesus Christ enlighten the eyes of our hearts, 

 
So that we may know what is the hope that belongs to our call. 

 
 

Offertory                My Shepherd, You Supply My Need   No. 708 
 

 

THE LITURGY OF THE EUCHARIST 
 

Holy, Holy, Holy                                              No. 368 
 
Memorial Acclamation                       No. 369  
 

       
Amen                                                No. 370 
 
 
Lamb of God                                                                     No. 382 
 
 
Communion Hymn                  Taste and See               Bob Hurd  
  
     Taste and see, O taste and see, taste and see the goodness of God  
 
                                             10,000 Reasons        Jonas Myrin 
 

Bless the Lord, O my souls, O my soul; worship his holy name, Sing 
like never before. O my soul; I’ll worship your holy name 

                 
Recessional Hymn         For the Healing of the Nations.   No. 798 
 

 www.stpaulyakima.org 

Love God. Live the Eucharist.                                            28TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  



 28TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

LAST WEEK’S SACRIFICIAL GIVING TOTAL: $10,219.99 

EVENTS FOR THE WEEK OF OCTOBER 16, 2023 
   M   Oct. 16     St. Hedwig                                 
    T    Oct. 17   St. Ignatius of Antioch 
   W   Oct. 18   St.  Luke 

Bishop of Yakima 
Most Rev. Joseph J. Tyson, D.D.          509-965-7117 
Pastor 
Rev. Msgr. John A. Ecker, V.G.  parish@stpaulyakima.org 
Parochial Vicar 
Rev. Jesús Mariscal     jesus.mariscal@yakimadiocese.org 
Permanent Deacon 
Timm Wauzynski                                      509-575-3713 
Office Manager and RE Director 
Emma Mendoza                        emma@stpaulyakima.org 
Office Assistant and RE Coordinator 
Daisy Angeles          daisy@stpaulyakima.org 
Youth Minister (Life Teen) 
Shawn Exner        stpaullifeteen@hotmail.com 

Music Director         
Michael Kim                 music@stpaulyakima.org 
Bookkeeper  
Theresa McCormick        theresa@stpaulyakima.org 

Maintenance  
Ray Melki              509-575-3713 
Parish Council President  
Sandi Hays                                  sandi_hays18@yahoo.com 
Msgr. John A. Ecker Foundation 
Mike Schell, Chairman              509-424-2029  
Pastoral Care 
Alma Jauregui                                           509-575-3713 
Life Teen Music 
Todd Rettig & Jenny Escobar 
Prayer Line                                                 
Yvonne Lane                                              509-457-8792 
Knights of Columbus Council 894 
Steve Royce                                               509-952-7071                              

ST. PAUL CATHEDRAL STAFF 
 

509-575-3713 | parish@stpaulyakima.org 

 

Sunday  

Offering 
ONLINE 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROUS GIVING! 

 

  
ANNUAL CATHOLIC APPEAL 

 Next Sunday, announcement Sunday, we begin 
our annual appeal for the support of our Bishop and 
the ministries of our Diocese of Yakima, an essential 
effort in order to carry out the mission of the “greater 
Church,” our diocese. The theme for this year is 
“ACA: Building a Young Church”, based on the syn-
odal findings of consultations held this past spring 
around the diocese. Universally the finding of these 
synodal conversations urged that “Youth” should be 
our priority. But, along with that first, we also are 
aware that we have to work together to build, not on-
ly a young Church, but “one Church” continuing to 
bring together all of our people; old and young, His-
panic and Anglo, rural and urban, to become a strong 
enthusiastic “people of God.” Also we are reminded 
of our need to build a “new Church” particularly in 
small rural communities in need of worship spaces, 
but unable to finance their construction.  
 All of these needs are supported by our contribu-
tion to the Annual Catholic Appeal as well as several 
teaching ministries and service efforts by our diocese 
and parishes. So, even though we as a Cathedral Par-
ish are facing our own financial efforts to restore or 
our former Cathedral School as our Parish Center 
after the first of the year, this annual Catholic Appeal 
needs the participation and generosity of every 
parishioner. 
 Let’s get together to surpass our goal of $104,581 
(16% of our Sunday and Holiday collections, the 
percentage of every parish goal).  

Donations exceeding our goal will be 
returned to our parish—a first payment on 

our Parish Center restoration. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL 894 AT 
ST. PAUL CATHEDRAL 

Deep within the heart of every man is a call to live 
with purpose and meaning; a call to lead, protect, 

serve and to defend.  
Men today need a band of brothers—other Catholic 
men to share in that call to serve their parish, family, 
and community on the journey to something better. 

 Discover the man God calls you to be, join today. 
For more information Contact Steve Royce,  

membership director at 509-952-7071. 

           TH    Oct. 19   North American Martyrs 

             F   Oct. 20  St. Paul of the Cross  
              S    Oct. 21   Weekday 
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CATHEDRAL CHOIR  
Rehearsals and in-place singing resumed the first part 
of September. All our choirs are searching  for new 
members. If you are interested, please contact the 

music director or choir leader after Mass this week. 
Thank you! We are still looking for children to form 

a new Childrens’ Choir and for bell ringers! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

READINGS FOR NEXT SUNDAY 

Twenty-Ninth Sunday In Ordinary Time 

Is 45; 1 Thes 1:1-5b; Mt 22:15-21 

SUBSCRIBE TO OUR 
YouTube Channel! St Paul 

LIFETEEN 

 

ADORATION  
OF THE 

BLESSED  
SACRAMENT 

ABUSE HOTLINE 
Our Diocese has this private line for 
those wishing to report incidents of  
sexual abuse regarding clergy, diocesan, 
or church employees or volunteers.  
1-888-276-4490 

OUT OF TOWN  
Msgr. Ecker will be away on vacation for 10 days be-

ginning Monday. Please hold all calls for him until 
his return on 10/27. Thank You!  

 

IGNITE Adoration, Prayer & Praise 
continues this Wednesday at 5:30-6:30pm 

in the Chapel. We will continue our journey of Trusting Every-
thing to Jesus as we grow deeper in relationship with Him 
through prayer and singing praises. All are welcome. For all the 
latest details follow us on our Facebook page at IGNITE YA-
KIMA or email IGNITEYAKIMA@GMAIL.COM.  

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  

ST. VINCENT CENTERS 
 

Support St. Vincent Center Food Bank by helping 
with daily operations. Volunteers are needed Monday 
and Thursday from 9AM-12PM and Thursday from  
3-5PM to help prepare donations, re-stock shelves, 

assemble boxes and perform light janitorial tasks. We 
would love to have you join our team! Go to https://

catholiccharitiescw.org/services/involvement/
volunteer-opportunities to begin the process of  

becoming a volunteer. 

WORLD MISSION COLLECTION 

Envelopes are in the Cathedral today for this week-
end’s collection for those working in mission territory 

in the world. An opportunity for us to share in the 
great work and challenge of evangelization. Please 

respond generously to this appeal. 
Thank You!! 

ALL SAINTS DAY 
VIGIL MASS & ACTIVITES 

Please join us on October 31st as we celebrate All Saint’s 
Day! Bilingual Mass at 5:30pm, Trunk-or-Treat from 6:30

-7:00pm, Saint Costume Contest with Food and Music 
from 7:00-9:00pm in the Gym! Huge prizes for winners!! 

More information for Masses held on 
Nov.1 to come.  

OCTOBER: MONTH OF THE ROSARY 
 May we adore Jesus and honor Mary, His mother, 

and ours, by praying this inspired prayer 
during this month. Rosaries available in the 

vestibule pamphlet racks. 

LA SALLE HIGH SCHOOL FALL FEST! 
Join us for this FREE community event on 

Saturday, October 21st from 1-4pm. Fun for 
all ages—enjoy hay rides, a petting zoo, face 

painting, and games as well as Snyder’s Sausages, hot 
dogs, a pie bar and more! Stop by our Ofrenda de Dia 

de los Muertos!  
Located at 3000 Lightning Way in Union Gap. Visit 

lasalleyakima.org for more information. 

Friendly reminder that refreshments are available after the 
9AM & 11AM (English) and 1PM (Spanish) Masses each 
Sunday. A great opportunity to get to know one another! 

https://catholiccharitiescw.org/services/involvement/volunteer-opportunities
https://catholiccharitiescw.org/services/involvement/volunteer-opportunities
https://catholiccharitiescw.org/services/involvement/volunteer-opportunities

